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ATTESTATION LETTER

Prof. Dr. Eter Kharaishvili December 29, 2014
Ivane Javakhishvili Thilisi State University
Georgia

Welcome to the Scientific and Technical Committee & Editorial Review Board
on Economics and Business Sciences.

On behalf of all of us as World Academy of Science, Engineering and
Technology, we thank you for signing up for World Academy of Science,
Engineering and Technology membership. We believe that you will find the
programs and activities of World Academy of Science, Engineering and
Technology innovative and a reflection of the shared interests and needs of its
members. Your membership will allow us to provide you opportunities and
tools to collaborate with your peers and to expose the worldwide research
community to your work. We are an organization committed to representing
your interests and look forward to working with you to advance engineering
and scientific knowledge throughout the world.

We hope that you will contact us to suggest programs, events, or information
services that you would like to see as a World Academy of Science,
Engineering and Technology member. Please bookmark our website
www.waset.org, where you will find complete information on upcoming
conferences and publications.

Again, on behalf of the Board of Directors, we welcome you to World Academy
of Science, Engineering and Technology.

Sincerely Yours,

International Scientific Committee
PO Box 982, Riverside,
Connetticut, CT 06878, USA



